As an instructor, one of my responsibilities is to help create a safe learning environment on our campus. I also have a reporting responsibility under the Title IX Educational Act, which prohibits violence, harassment, and discrimination based on sex and gender; and the Clery Act. It is my goal that you feel able to share information related to your life in our one-on-one meetings. I will seek to keep information you share private to the greatest extent possible. However for the sake of YCP's students' safety and welfare, I am required to share information regarding sexual misconduct or information about a crime that may have occurred on YCP's campus with Campus Safety or Title IX coordinator. Confidential assistance is available for students both on and off campus. If you or someone you know has been harassed, assault, or discriminated against because of sex or gender, the following resources are available:

On Campus Confidential Resources Counseling Services 717.815.6437 Health Services 717.849.1615 Clergy 717.815.1446

Reporting Options on Campus
Title IX Coordinator - titleix@ycp.edu
Campus Safety - 717-815-1314

<u>Off Campus Confidential Resources</u> YWCA-ACCESS York/Victim Assistance Center - 717-846-5400

York College takes pride in being a welcoming and safe community. Please join me in preventing sexual assault and relationship violence by intervening when you notice a harmful situation. It's on us to be part of the solution, do something to get in the way of sexual violence. If you, or someone you know, have been a victim of sexual violence, visit www.ycp.edu/endsexualviolence to learn more about what options are available.